
 

 

 

Allegations Against Staff 

 

 

Information regarding allegations against staff can be found in the CLP Safeguarding 

Policy on page 8. 

 

The CLP Child Protection Policy also outlines processes in place for allegations about 

members of the workforce and can be found in section 11.  

 

 

Both policies can be found on the school’s website on our Policies and Documents 

tab.  

 


